August 9th Workshop

Meeting was called to order at 7:47p.m. In attendance was Dave Peeler, Randy Decker, Jamie
Uzelac, Justin Albright, Kevin Joseph, Linda Brebner, Josh Noel, Brad Ladwig, Chad Franzman,
Brett Galvan, and John Spinks.

Dave stated that Call a Ride will be holding a roadblock on October 1, 2022, from 8 a.m. to 12
p.m.

Informed the Council that he had received a letter from the Indiana Attorney General
concerning the Opioid Settlement. The Town will be receiving this money for the next 18 years.
At this time we do not know what we can use the money for.

Chad was asked to make some new signs and decals.

Jason Striker’s bill was discussed.

Brad nor Linda had any business to discuss.

Josh talked about the license plate readers that were installed along the state roads. These
belong to the Sheriff’'s department. Josh stated that they have cut back patrolling due to gas
prices.

Randy passed out a 5 year developer buildout timeline. Updates to the Sewer plant needs to be
completed by the end of 2026, and the water upgrades needs to be done by 2028.

Randy talked about the water main breaks that occurred on Sunday July 315t at 9:10 p.m. The
breaks weren’t reported until Monday morning by an RLM employee reporting to work.

The water will be turned off in Crestknoll on August 18" for the replacement of 4 hydrants and
the connection of 2 water mains.

Randy asked for permission to send Bob to a webinar.

John discussed the new subdivision.

Brett had nothing.

Chad started to talk about his reports and manpower when he was called out for a house fire.

Meeting adjourned at 10:11 p.m.



